
CI1Y OF SHERWOOD 

RESOLUTION 310 

RESOLUTION CANVASSING RETURNS OF REGULAR MUNICIPAL ELECTION, 
PROCLAil\1ING RESULTS AND DIRECTING RECORDER TO ENTER ELECTION 
RESULTS IN 1HE RECORD. 

WHEREAS, there has been duly and regularly certified to the 
City by the Washington County Clerk, the following returns of the 
election held in the City of Shenvood on November 6, 1984, where­
at there was submitted to the electors the question of a two year 
serial levy for police services, a one year serial levy for street 
repairs, a three year serial levy for street lighting, the election 
of a mayor and three councilors. 

WHEREAS, pursuant to ORS 255.295 the Council is required to 
canvass the said returns and proclaim the results and direct the 
Recorder to enter the results in the records of the Council 
proceedings : 

NOW 1HEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the City of 
Sherwood as follows: 

Approving a one year serial levy for street repairs: 

Yes 
No 

576 
493 

Approving a three year serial levy for street lighting: 

Yes 
No 

Candidates for Mayor: 

Wayne Bradley 
Barry W. Kennedy 
Mary L. Tobias 

Councilor (2 years) 
Norma Jean Oyler 

426 
627 

116 
289 
630 

725 

Councilor (4 years) two to be elected: 

Carl P. Berger 333 
Paula Fowler 404 
J. Ben Reid 431 
Julian G. rlhornton 431 
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IT IS HEREBY FURTHER RESOLVED AND PROCLAIMED that a one year 
serial levy for street repairs has passed; a three year serial 
levy for street lighting has failed; that Mary L. Tobias has been 
elected Mayor for a two year tenn; that Nonna Jean Oyler has been 
elected to a two year tenn on the Council; and that J. Ben Reid 
and Julian .. G. Thornton have been elected to four year tenns on 
the Cmmcil. 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Recorder be, and is hereby, 
directed to enter a copy of this resolution in the record of the 
journal of the proceedings of this Council. 

Dated at Sherwood, Oregon this 12th day of December, 1984. 

Resolution 310 


